
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Everyone, 

We wanted to take a minute to bring everyone up to speed on another part of our Food Pantry Ministry. 

We recognized that there was a need to help many families in the Collinsville Area due to the COVID-19 

pandemic.  Thanks to the efforts of those who went shopping and donated food or money, those who 

sacked food, and all the folks who manned the drive through lanes, we were able to feed 47 families in 

Collinsville.  The Lord has a way of giving us the “open door” to minister to those around us if we only 

look for the opportunity.  We are so thankful to everyone who gave of themselves, their time and 

resources to make this happen.  God has been good to us here in Collinsville.  Here are a few things the 

Elders would like to share with you about this effort in our Food Pantry Ministry: 

•  We are planning to feed 50 families a week. 

• This will cost roughly 2800.00 dollars a week. 

• We would like to do this on a weekly basis until everyone goes back to work. 

• We have received positive signs of support from local businesses. 

• The monthly budget for benevolence is 600.00 a month. 

• We need everyone to continue to make their regular contributions to support the work of the 

church already established and if you are able, to donate to this ministry as well. 

• The church has established a separate account for donations and expenses to support the Food 

Pantry Ministry. 

• Please support the ministry however you can, but do not put you or your families in jeopardy of 

financial risk.  This is a ministry that is being used to support families, but this is not to endanger 

our family. 

• We will hand out food as long as possible to assist these families in need. 

Your support has been tremendous.  God has helped us reach several families.  We are giving out 

leaflets in the bags of food which give the families who receive the food contact information for the 

church.  This program is meant to feed the families both physically and spiritually.  Please help us reach 

as many souls as possible. 

 

In Christian Love, 

The Elders 



 

 
 
 
 
Hello Church Family, 
  
Kody & Lindsey (Beaty) Wiggins are expecting a little baby boy in May.  We are unable 
to give a regular shower due to the pandemic but want Kody and Lindsey along with 
Becky & Tracy to know how excited we are that they are going to be new parents & 
grandparents. We want these two new parents and their bundle of joy to be safe and 
healthy and we will all be blessed. This is supposed to be such a happy time for first 
time parents, and well celebrated, but it has been overshadowed with a lot of worry and 
concern.  
  
This shower will be a virtual shower. You can go to Amazon or Target and look at the 
baby registry under Lindsey Wiggins in Melissa, Tx and see what items she has yet to 
receive.  If you are one of those who just like to pick your own thing out no problem, we 
have their mailing address, or you can give it to Becky or Tracy at our drive-up 
service.  There mailing address is Kody & Lindsey Wiggins 3309 Sequoia Lane 
Melissa, Tx 75454.  
  
We want them to know how much we care about them and put a smile on their faces 
during this time of joy in this pandemic. 
 


